
  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
     
 
FLORIDA GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY COMPLETES TEST OF NATURAL GAS 

PIPELINE ALONG PORTIONS OF SR 33/COMMONWEALTH AVENUE N,  
CR 582/OLD POLK CITY ROAD, CR 582/N SOCRUM LOOP ROAD/MARCUM ROAD, 

AND US-98 AS PART OF ITS ONGOING PIPELINE SAFETY PROGRAM 
Hydrotest of Section 1 Successfully Passed 

 
LAKELAND, FL, March 12, 2018 -- Florida Gas Transmission Company has successfully completed its 
test of 15.8 miles of natural gas pipeline using water in the morning of Monday, March 12, 2018, as part 
of its ongoing pipeline safety management program. The pipeline runs along streets in Polk County.  
 
For more information about the test, please contact Mr. Terry Coleman at 844-FGT-INFO (844-348-
4636) or you can visit our web site at www.fgthydrotest.com. 
 
Florida Gas Transmission Company, LLC operates an approximately 5,300-mile pipeline system with 
extensive access to diverse natural gas supply sources which can deliver 3.1 Bcf/day of natural gas to the 
rapidly growing Florida peninsula. The Florida customer base includes electric utility companies, 
independent power producers, industrial clients, and local distribution companies. 
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